Dear all,
 
Leicestershire County Council Highways have started carrying out preventative maintenance works (also known as surface dressing) on roads across Leicestershire and this will continue throughout the summer with an aim for the programme to be completed by September.
 
More information, including details of the work schedule ‘subject to weather’ is available on our Website, together with a useful informative video. 
 
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/news/work-underway-to-protect-more-than-600000-square-metres-of-leicestershire-roads-from-potholes
 

